
Carmel Mountain Community Pool 

Is 

Closed 

 

The City of San Diego Parks and Recreation Department has been working 

diligently to reopen the Carmel Mountain Community Pool as quickly as possible 

to meet the needs of the community. As part of the reopening process, a number 

of additional maintenance and infrastructure issues were discovered that need to 

be addressed before the pool is safe for public use. As a result, the pool will need 

to remain closed until further notice while these issues are resolved. We apologize 

for the delay, and we appreciate the community’s patience as we take the 

necessary steps to ensure the pool reopens in a safe and accessible manner.   

  

We will keep the public updated as soon as a reopening timeline is firmly 

established and remain committed to reopening as soon as possible.   


